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 The Professional Development/Flexible Calendar committee 
continues to refine the PD application process. The application (see 
attached) was modified based on the recently revised goals of the 
Strategic Plan. The committee is currently planning professional 
development events for October 8, 2019. If anyone has a session they 
would like to hold, please complete the "Request to Present" form 
(https://forms.gle/Ph9AecvgXP3NWNrY6) by Tuesday, September 3rd.  
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